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Invitation of Bids/Proposals from Auto Insurance Companies

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations New York invites bids/tenders from well reputed insurance
companies for the insurance of its eight (08) official cars.

Sealed bids may be addressed to �Head of Chancery, Permanent Mission of Pakistan to United Nations, 8 East, 65th
Street, NY 10065. The same should be received by 7 May 2021 at 1600 hrs. The bids will be opened at the Mission (8
East 65th Street, New York, NY 10065) on 7 May 2021 at 1630 hrs in front of all bidders.

The particulars of the cars and other details may be obtained on 212-879-8600 Ext 141. The Mission reserves the right
to accept or reject any bid.

Posted: April 20 2021
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